
 

The proposals no longer encourage Victorians to take up solar. I had solar installed in December 

2023. Since then the feed in Tariff has dropped from 6 cents/Kwh to your proposed future of 0 cents. 

In the current minimum 3.3 cents /Kwh, this at minimum covers my daily supply charge of 85 cents 

per day plus my daylight electricity use on most days. If the feed in reduces to 0, it will add 

approximately $310 to my yearly power bill. 

This will also extend my time to pay off the solar system by at least 3 years.  

Under these conditions, my solar savings are minimal and I regret ever getting solar. I have also 

advised my friends and family that solar is no longer an economic benefit. 

I would support the idea of ‘grandfathering’ feed in tariffs for existing customers and the new tariffs 

for only new customers. 

This will also have a business impact on solar installations as less people will sign up. The savings will 

no longer be there. 

Regards 

 


